
HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL RECOMMENDED 

READS FOR MARCH 2021! 

 
Willy the chimp loves football and dreams of being a star player. But he doesn't 

have any boots so he's never been picked for the team. Then, one evening, Willy 

meets a mysterious stranger and his luck begins to change ... 

 

AUTHOR OF THE MONTH!  ANTHONY BROWNE 

This is what Anthony Browne says: 

Probably my most successful book is Gorilla, published in 1983, and it was during 

this period that I was badly bitten by a gorilla whilst being filmed for television 

at my local zoo. 

I have published 50 books, and amongst the awards that my books have won are 

the Kate Greenaway medal twice, and the Kurt Maschler ‘Emil” three times. In 

2000 I was awarded the Hans Christian Andersen Medal, an international award 

given to an illustrator for their body of work. I was the first British illustrator 

to receive the award. My books are translated into 26 languages and my 

illustrations have been exhibited in many countries - U.S.A., Mexico, Venezuela, 

Colombia, France, Korea, Italy, Germany, Holland, Japan, and Taiwan, and I’ve 

had the pleasure of visiting these places and working with local children and 

meeting other illustrators. 



Mrs Westray says: Anthony Browne is one of my favourite children’s 

Authors.  His illustrations have a hidden depth and you will always find 

something unusual hidden within them!  All ages of children (and adults) 

enjoy his books! 

Book recommendations from Holy Family staff 

Mr Heron’s pick is "Oi Cat" by Kes Gray and Jim Field. 

 
 

This is an utterly hilarious book from the "Oi" series of books. It is packed full 

of rhythm and rhyme with interesting creatures exhibiting unusual features. 

Join them on a zany adventure of sedentary conundrums. Without giving too 

much away, let's just say that the cunning cat comes out on top in the end... 

Mrs Wilson’s pick for Year 6 is 

Year 6 book recommendation for our Spring term topic - ‘Extreme Earth.’ 

 

The story is about Shackleton's monumental expedition to cross 

Antarctica. The captivating clear pictures make it feel like you are there, 

journeying with Shackleton. 

 

 

 



WORLD BOOK DAY THURSDAY 4th 

MARCH 

 

Come on down to the front of school where you 

will find a lovely surprise pack to celebrate this 

wonderful day!  Please choose a book to take home 

with you! 

 

 

On Tapestry the teachers have some lovely 

activities lined up for you including “The Masked 

Reader.”  Will you be able to tell who is reading 

the story? 


